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It is time for Oregon to permit self-service gas, particularly since Bill 4151 makes 

important allowance for requiring attendants to dispense fuel for those who do not 

with to do it themselves. 

 

Long lines are gas stations that are unable to attract employees are but one 

indication of much driver frustration with Oregon's antiquated current law. 

 

Please advance this Bill as quickly as possible. 

 

Thank you, 

Lee Garrett 


